

October 14, 2024

Rev. Dr. Bryce Ashlin-Mayo Office of the President Ambrose University 150 Ambrose Circle SW Calgary, Alberta T3H OL5

Dear Bryce,

I want to personally congratulate you on your inauguration as the fifth president of Ambrose University. All of us here at Southern Nazarene University celebrate the beginning of this new chapter in your life, as well as in the life of Ambrose. I am so glad you accepted their invitation, and I am confident that God will bless your leadership in this important assignment.

Thank you for your invitation to your inauguration. It would have been a joy to be present, but my responsibilities at SNU prevent me from attending. My thoughts and prayers will be with you on your special day. Enjoy each moment and savor the Lord's calling on your life. We are cheering for you as you cast vision, build relationships, and serve in this strategic assignment.

May your leadership be marked by selfless service, blessed by God's great grace and mercy, and filled with abundant provision. Please let us know if there are ways that we can ever be of assistance.

All God's best,

Dr. Keith Newman

President

OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT

SOUTHERN NAZARENE UNIVERSITY